
 

26 March 2007 
 
 
Share Purchase Plan – Extension of Closing Date

 
 
At the request of a number of shareholders, and as provided in the Plan’s terms and 
conditions, Optiscan Imaging Limited has extended the closing date for the Share 
Purchase Plan (SPP) to Thursday 5 April 2007. 
 
 
Eligible shareholders now have until 5.00pm on Thursday 5 April 2007 to apply for shares 
under the SPP. 
 
 
Details of the change are: 
 
 
  

Previous Closing Date 
 

 
29 March 2007 

 
New Closing Date 
 

 
 5 April, 2007 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As a consequence of this amendment, allotment of shares is now scheduled for 13 April 
2007, with dispatch of statements to follow on 17 April, 2007. 
 
No action is required to be taken by shareholders who have already made application for 
shares under the SPP.   
 
All enquiries concerning the Share Purchase plan should be directed to Computershare 
Investor Services Pty Limited on 1300 850 505. 
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